
 

 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 3 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
As a member of the Student Representative Council of Cambridge Gardens Public 
School, your child will be involved in the ‘Leaders of Tomorrow’ induction day at 
Cambridge Gardens Public School on Monday 9 March 2020. This leadership day will 
be an interactive and enjoyable day aimed at developing students’ leadership 
capacity.  
 
All students will be required to attend their usual morning lines, have their name 
marked off their class roll and make their way to the school hall for the remainder 
of the day.  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please feel free to contact me on  
(02) 4730 1201. 
 
 
Miss Alanna Vella       Mr Adam Wynn 
SRC Teacher Adviser      School Principal 
  
 


